
Frequently Asked Questions

Q: How do we turn in our money and make sure it goes to our team’s total? 

A: You can turn in money any time and as many times as you want starting 
June 15. All money must be turned in no later than 4:30 on Monday, July 30 to 
count towards your total. Bring cash or checks to our office (310 N Edwards) in 
an envelope with your team’s name on it. We will take it from there! 

Q: To whom should checks be written? 

A: Please make checks out to “Titus County Cares” and put “TeamUp2Serve” in 
the memo. 

Q: What’s the scoop on the scholarships? 

A: The scholarships can be used at any college toward any part of the college 
bill (i.e. tuition, books, room and board, etc.). Once the recipient is enrolled in their 
college or university of choice, they will need to mail the form included in their 
winner’s packet to TCC along with proof they are enrolled. TCC will then mail a 
check to the college or university. 

Q: Can we get TCC materials to have at our fundraiser(s)? 

A: Yes! We have info cards and brochures. Please contact our office to 
pick them up: 903.575.9157 or marketing@tituscountycares.org 

Q: Does our team need to tell TCC what our fundraiser(s) are? 

A: While we don’t have to know what they are, we would love to see pictures on 
social media! Tag us, mention us, and use our hashtag #TeamUp2Serve 

Still have questions? Contact Allison: marketing@tituscountycares.org


